From: Christopher Wylde
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Date: Wednesday, 15 August 2018 8:26:22 PM

Dear Sir/madam,

My name is Christopher Wylde, I am a final year medical student. I am emailing to express
my concern over the proposed revisions to the code of conduct outlined in: "Good Medical
Practice: A code of conduct for doctors in Australia".

I am concerned that the wording of the revision will silence the opinions of doctors in
favour of the "alleged" majority. This proposition is not only undemocratic but also
underminds the scientific method in which hypotheses are formulated, debated and tested.

Further, I don't believe these changes will improve "community trust". The community
would be more likely to feel sceptical of doctors whose opinions are being censored by
AHPRA.

I would be disappointed in AHPRA if such as revision was passed in its current form.

Regards,
Chris Wylde






